
Norfolk Governors’ Network 
REMINDER - NGN Summer Forum 

 

www.ngn.org.uk 

9 June 2005 
Dear Chair of Governors 
 I am writing to remind you about the Norfolk Governors’ Network (NGN) Summer Forum 
on Saturday 25th June 2005, to which all governors are invited. The programme is given below. 
This is a valuable opportunity for governors to meet the Director of Children’s Services. Please 
note clerks to governing bodies are also welcome to attend.  
 I look forward to seeing you and it would be helpful if you could indicate your intention to 
attend as detailed on the slip below. Please note there is no charge for this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Judy Leggett - Chair of the NGN County Committee 
 
 

NORFOLK GOVERNORS’ NETWORK SUMMER FORUM  
 

Edwards Room, County Hall, Norwich 
Saturday 25th June 2005 

 

PROGRAMME 
 

09.30  Registration 
 

09.35 School Workforce Remodelling 
 Information & discussion led by NGN 
 
10.00  ‘Children’s Services the Vision and Implementation’ 

Speaker Lisa Christensen 
   Director of Children’s Services 
 

11.00  Coffee    
  

11.30  Questions and discussion re ‘Children’s Services’ 
 
12.00  Update from Norfolk Governors’ Network 

 
12.15  Open session – Issues and topics from the floor 

 
12.30  Close of Meeting 

 
 
Please reply to the Clerk of NGN: by email to clerk@ngn.org.uk or by telephone to 01603 
466741 or by post to Clare Simmons, 4 Hunt Close, Old Catton, Norwich, NR6 7EZ  
 

School………………………………………………………     

The School will be represented at the NGN Forum by the following Governor(s): 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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